February 4, 1994

Dear Ms. Mankiller,

I am submitting to you my most recent correspondance from the Sundance Film Institute in regards to the full length feature film screenplay I submitted to them under their Native American Iniative program.

I will be in Oklahoma next week February 9 to the 15th and visiting with my mother in Tahlequah and would love an opportunity to meet with you in terms of exploring avenues for the funding of its development. My mother's phone number in Tahlequah is 456-5008. My phone number here in Albuquerque at my studio is (505) 247-9756. Written correspondence to: Judith Emerson, c/o Escuela Del Sol, 1114 7th Street, Albuquerque, 87102.

Most recently in New York City I met with Elizabeth Weatherford, head of the Film and Video Department at the National Musuem of the American Indian and she suggested that as a member of the Cherokee tribe that I get in touch with you. Upon my arrival in Oklahoma I will be meeting with my former employer, Arch Mason, Director of Indian Pupil Education in the Tulsa Public Schools in regard to this endeavor. Any advice or assistence you can give me would be greatly appreciated and I look forward to meeting you.

Sincerely yours, Addith Emerson

Judath Emerson